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Dear Parent,  

I want to wish you and your family a safe and enjoyable summer.  I know the 
circumstances have been challenging for all of us, but like you, I hope for better 
times ahead. 
 
After eighteen and a half years, I am retiring as Principal of Magherafelt Primary 
School.   
 
I want to say what a privilege it has been, to share in the lives of our children and 
to work with so many wonderful colleagues. 
 
Our children are exceptional and have made it such a pleasure for me.  I have so 
many wonderful memories and I will always be grateful for the opportunity to 
work with the boys and girls of Mid-Ulster. 
 
I will cherish the time I spent with the community that is Magherafelt Primary 
School and I know you will go from strength to strength.   
 
To the classes of 20/21, in these extraordinary times, I’ll be thinking of you, as 
you come together to make our school the special place that I’ve known, and 
loved being a part of, for so many years. 
 
 
George Buckley 
Principal 
2002 - 2020 

 


